
Ann Machado - Fwd: Tampering with railroad tracks-Portland, Maine 

Hi:

Here is another e-mail from Mr. Holman.  Yesterday, Gorham Sand and Gravel gave us the ok they had from the 
rail road company, DEP, and the construction detail of the new culvert cover.  If you want me to forward those 
document to you, please let me know.  Yesterday, we determined that no site plan permits were required.  

Jon and Tammy, I have added you to this in case you get any similar complaints. 

Thanks

Barbara

From: Barbara Barhydt
To: DiPierro, Philip;  Jaegerman, Alex;  Levine, Jeff;  Machado, Ann;  Thomp...
Date: 3/19/2015 11:05 AM
Subject: Fwd: Tampering with railroad tracks-Portland, Maine
CC: Munson, Tammy;  Rioux, Jonathan
Attachments: Fwd: Tampering with railroad tracks-Portland, Maine
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